
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I am writing to let you know about an exciting new rewards 
system that has been introduced to our pupils at Rangeworthy 
this academic year. Each child has been given their own 
monster avatar on our Class Dojo system, that earns ‘monster 
points’ for positive behaviours and a good work ethic. 
 
The nine categories that Dojo points are awarded for are: 
responsibility, respect, friendship, being on task, resilience, 
independence, confidence, working hard and kindness. 
 
Each Friday during our assembly we award a trophy to the top 
Dojo winner of the week in each of our three classes and the 
class with the best average score also wins a trophy displayed 
in their class. 
 
This system has proved very popular with pupils and teachers’ 
alike. Each child’s Dojo points contribute to their house team of 
Rabbits, Foxes or Squirrels and are displayed in the hall. At the 
end of each term the winning house will receive a half termly 
reward. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Mrs Cain 
 
 
 


